

Vice President

Regulatory Affairs & Corporate Strategy



700 University Avenue, H18 G1, Toronto, Ontario M5G 1X6

Tel: 416-592-4463 Fax: 416-592-8519 andrew.barrett@opg.com

December 18, 2007

VIA EMAIL AND COURIER

Ms. Kirsten Walli Board Secretary Ontario Energy Board 2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re:

Board File No. EB-2007-0791

OPA Request for Written Hearing

On November 2, 2007, the Ontario Power Authority ("OPA") filed its 2008 Revenue Requirement Submission with the Ontario Energy Board. In its submission, the OPA included a request for a written hearing.

Please be advised that Ontario Power Generation Inc. has no objection to the OPA's request for a written hearing.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours truly.

Andrew Barrett



CC:

TO:

The Ontario Power Authority

120 Adelaide Street West, Suite 1600

Toronto, ON M5H 1T1

Attn:

Ms. Miriam Heinz

Regulatory Coordinator Tel: (416) 969-6045 Fax: (416) 967-1947

Email: miriam.heinz@powerauthority.com

TO:

Aird & Berlis LLP.

BCE Place, Suite 1800

181 Bay Street Toronto, ON M5J 2T9

Attn:

Mr. Fred Cass

Tel: (416) 865-7742 Fax: (416) 863-1515

Email: fcass@airdberlis.com

Regulatory Affairs Records, Ontario Power Generation Inc.